
CAUTION : 
SULPHUR VAPORIZATION CAN DAMAGE  

YOUR CONTROLLER! 
 

In order to protect and ensure a long life to your CO2 controller, it is 
very important TO DISCONNECT AND COVER THE 
CONTROLLER (placing a plastic bag around the unit) WHILE  
USING SULPHUR VAPORIZERS IN YOUR GROW ROOM. Grozone 
is able to detect CO2 sniffers that have been contaminated by sulphur 
and we reserve the right not to repair these defect units under warranty. 
However, we are able to repair your unit at a reasonable cost in a timely 
manner. 

 
  
 

 


